
Dear Students, 
 
The Home Affairs Bureau is inviting applications for the International Youth Exchange 
Programme 2013-14. The Bureau is planning to send youth delegations to visit the 
United Kingdom, Ireland, Singapore and other countries. The exact timing for 
respective exchange tours will be confirmed at a later stage. The programme offers 
homestay, visits, interactions with youths of the visiting country and provides a variety 
of cultural and educational experiences. 
 
Nominations: 
The Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS) is invited to 
nominate up to 8 candidates for the Bureau’s considerations. Nominations will be 
based on the information provided in the Nomination Form. Applicants may be invited 
to attend a group interview on Tuesday, January 29, 2013. Priority will be given to 
students who do not have overseas exchange experience. 
 
Further details and application method are available at: 
http://cedars.hku.hk/Cedars/File/UploadFile/iyepoutline.pdf 
 
Deadline: January 25, 2013 (by 4 p.m.) 
 
Eva Poon 
Centre of Development and Resources for Students 
Tel: 2859 2305 
http://cedars.hku.hk 


